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Tuesday 30th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Inset Day Change 
  
  
I am writing to inform that due to unforeseen circumstances, we have had to reschedule the Inset Day that 
was planned for Monday 1st June 2026 to Friday 17th October 2025. This means the children will not be in 
school on Friday 17th October 2025. 
 
We appreciate that this is short notice, but the rescheduling is to accommodate a critical staff training 
session which the training provider can only offer us on this date.  This training will benefit all the children 
in the school and ensure that we can continue to provide them with the best education possible. 
 
We apologise for this change but know this is in the best interests of all the children in the school. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Jodie Milson 
Head of School 
  

 

 


